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Sarah Ward who is part of the school nursing team will be in school for a drop in clinic on Thursday 17th June from 2.30pm. 
Should you have any questions, please say hello and see what support they have to offer. Anything from health needs, die-
tary / fussy eaters, incontinence to head lice. She is here to offer help, advice and support. We look forward to seeing you! 

 

All the children in Acorns had a water fun day on 

Wednesday, and as you can see they had such a 

lovely time splishing and splashing.  

The sun was shining and a wonderful day was 

had by all, they even got to enjoy an ice cream 

at the end of the day... 



 

Beech Sonny, Always filling kindness buckets, a caring friend  

Cedar Aleena, Always setting a good example  

Elm Mariam, Super reading during English & in other lessons 

Larch Sadie-Mae & Ruby, For perservering during their 
writing assesments 

 

 

 

 

Beech  Alice & Autumn, Working together to write a su-

perb story 

Cedar  Joshua, Super Maths work all this week 

Cedar  Ella-Mai, Super facts about the Queen 

Elm  Harry, For making links when we did Base Ten 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 20th June Fathers’ Day 

Tuesday 22nd June Sports Day tbc 

Tuesday 29th June Feast of Ss Peter and Paul 

Wednesday 30th June Father Peter’s Silver Jubilee 

Friday 9th July Reports out to parents with option to speak 
with teachers in the final week of term 

Friday 16th July School closes for the end of term 

Please avoid taking children out of school for holidays in 
term time—they have missed so much already and these 

absences will not be authorised.  Thank you. 

 

Keeping COVID-19 case rates as low as possible is important in preventing more variants developing and spreading. We all 

have a part to play in this. The joint effort in Calderdale has been incredible, and we must not drop our guard now, especially 

with summer events like the Euros – it’s important to enjoy them in ways that reduce the risk of 

spreading the virus by doing the five big things as we tackle the concerning new variants of 

COVID-19. The Big Five are: Keep our distance and limit mixing with people we don’t live with.  

Wear a face covering where necessary, unless medically exempt. Self-isolate if we test positive 

or are a contact of someone who has tested positive. A range of support is available to people 

self-isolating: www.calderdale.gov.uk/v2/coronavirus/help. Meet others outside where possi-

ble, and if not then let fresh air in. Book our vaccine when we are invited by the NHS. 

 

Clean Air Day is the UK's largest air pollu-
tion campaign, engaging thousands of 
people at hundreds of events, and 
reaching millions more through the me-
dia. 

We want you to help us spread the Clean 
Air message. This could be walking, cy-
cling or taking the bus or train to work 
and leaving the car at home. 

Use your social media accounts to shout 
out about your plans. Do not forget to 
hashtag your messages and pictures with 
#LetsClearTheAir. Remember, this cam-
paign is not just for one day! Why not 
pledge to make a small change as regu-
larly as you can?  

http://www.calderdale.gov.uk/v2/coronavirus/help

